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you are holding for Jewish members of Congress.at 5;30 p.m. At present
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makes that impossible.,
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may wish to share with with some of your people as background reading.

With warmest good wishes, I an,
Cordially yours,

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum
Kational Director

Interreligious Affairs
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January 16, 1981

Rabbi Mark Tanenbaum

Director of Inter-Religious Affairs
American Jewish Committee

165 E. 56th Street

New York, New York 10022

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum:

Thank you for accepting our invit ‘to address our International Board
of Governors on Monday evening, February 9, 1981, t.r

As I indicated over the phone, kft's a panel discussion on the subject,
"Moral Majority: Friend or Enemy?”

We expect the session to begin at 8:00 p.m., but if you can arrange your
schedule to be here earlier, we would be delighted to have you attend the
reception our Board is hosting for Jewish members of Congress at 5:30 p.m.
in the first floor Exhibit Hall of the B'nai B'rith building.

The session you will be addressing will be held in the 8th floor conference
center of our building, which is at 1640 Rhode Island Avenue, N. W.

We have made reservations for you at the Mayflower Hotel, two blocks away.
The hotel will send the confirmation to you directly,

Again, we are very pleased you are able to come. We look forward to hearing
you.

With kind wishes.

incerely,

Fce

George L. Spé&ctre

Associate Director

International Council of B'nai B'rith
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